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A representative from Children's Hospital shakes hands with Kirk Bouyelas, chief of
police for Tulane University, after TUPD officers present a check to the hospital for
more than $2,000 at the hospital's "Champions for Children" event. (Photo by Paula-
Burch Celentano)

The Tulane University Police Department presented a check for more than $2,000 to
Children's Hospital on Dec. 5 at the hospital's "Champions for Children" event
following participation in the police department's "No Shave November" initiative,
which allowed officers to stop shaving for the month of November for a donation fee.
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